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Attendance this week  

Whole School: 95.5% 

Reception: 97.3% 

Pandas: 91.8% 

Rabbits:  99.1% 

Year 2: 92.4% 

Year 3: 94.2% 

Year 4: 96.5% 

Year 5: 98.1% 

Year 6: 95% 

Message from Mrs Kilyan 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
February is finally here, after what felt like an extremely long 
January, and another week has been filled with learning, ex-
ploring and fun. The teachers have shared a selection of pho-
tos to capture the week – enjoy! 
Next week is Children’s Mental Health Week which we will be 
raising awareness of around school. The theme this year is My 
Voice Matters and is about empowering children and young 
people by providing them with the tools they need to express 
themselves. Find out how you can get involved and raise 
awareness at home: 
cmhw-24-top-tips-for-families.pdf 
(childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk) 

What matters to you? Activity for 4-11 year olds 
(childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk) 

We are also getting ready to welcome you all into school 
on Thursday 8th

 from 8:30-9:15 as the children share their 
learning from the term so far.  It will be a great opportunity for 
you to see the classrooms where your child/children work, 
meet the teacher and co-teacher and to spend time looking 
through their books. 
I look forward to seeing you all on Monday. Until then, have a 
wonderful weekend. 
Mrs Kilyan 

Behaviour Champions 

Reception: Pihu 

Year 1: Giuseppe & Nicole 

Year 2: Julia 

Year 3: Layla 

Year 4: Ellias 

Year 5: Fraser 

Year 6: Dario 

Stars Of The Week 

Reception: Louis 

Year 1: Millie & Summer Y 

Year 2: Bhavnishka 

Year 3: Matthew 

Year 4: Pippa 

Year 5: Isabella P 

Year 6: Bhairavi 

ParentPay 

Please ensure you’re ordering meals for your child on 
ParentPay. All orders need to be made a week in            

advance. For week commencing 19th February please   

order by 5pm Monday 12th February 2024. 

Playtime Donations 

If anyone has any unused/nearly new board games or 

puzzles that are suitable for wet play boxes in the         

classrooms we would really appreciate them. 

Nut Free School 

A reminder that we are a nut free school. We 

have a strict no nuts policy! This includes Nutella 

chocolate spread. 

Please can we all be vigilant and ensure no 

snacks or lunches contain nuts.  

Thank you for your support with this.  

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/media/vxgdpw3x/cmhw-24-top-tips-for-families.pdf
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/media/vxgdpw3x/cmhw-24-top-tips-for-families.pdf
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/what-matters-to-you-activity-for-4-11-year-olds/
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/what-matters-to-you-activity-for-4-11-year-olds/
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Please note – these events are subject to change! 

Monday 8th January  Reception & Year 6 Height and Weight Checks 

Monday 15th 
January 

Year 4 Curriculum Day – dress as an Anglo-Saxon 

Thursday 8th 
February  

Parents look around the classrooms 8:30am-9:15am 

Monday 12th February-Friday 16th February Half Term 

Monday 26th 
February  

School closed for children. Teacher Training day 

Wednesday 6th 
March  

Teacher consultation evening 4-7pm 

Thursday 7th March  Teacher consultation evening 4-7pm 

Friday 8th March  Denham Green Celebration of World Book Day 

Thursday 21st March  Year 4 Trip to London Zoo 

Friday 22nd March PTA Easter Disco 

Friday 29th March-Monday 15th April Half Term 

Tuesday 23rd April Year 5 Trip to Tower of London 

Monday 6th May  School closed for bank holiday 

Monday 13th May-
Friday 17th May  

Year 6 SATS Week and Year 6 free breakfast at breakfast club 

Wednesday 15th 
May 

Key Stage 2 Prime VR Workshop in school 

Thursday 23rd May Class photos 

Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May Half Term 

Friday 21st June – 
Sunday 23rd June  

Year 6 Residential to Avon Tyrell Christchurch 

Friday 28th June School closed for children. Teacher Training day 

Tuesday 2nd July Transition Day 

Wednesday 3rd July Transition Day 

Friday 5th July Potential Sports Day 

Monday 8th July-
Friday 12th July 

Swimming for Year 4 and Year 5 12:30pm-3pm 

Monday 15th July Academic reports to go home to parents 

Friday 19th July Potential Sports Day 

Monday 22nd July Year 6 Vs Staff Sports Event 

Tuesday 23rd July End of term. Finish at normal time 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  


